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Mr. Joe Ward, Chief §// //

Radiologic Health Section
Department of Health

714 P Street, Room 498
Sacramento, California 95614

Dear Joe:

Enclosed for your information is a letter from a California licensee to the
State of I1linois. It refers to the transfer of a radioactive source from
a facility in Chicago, I11inois to the supplier's plant. Illinois officials
advised us that the source is a 100 mCi americium-241 sealed source which,
according to their records, had been used in a Filtec gauge, Model FT 12.

Sincerely,

G. Wayne Err Assistant Director

for State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs
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e I 252D  INDUSTRIAL DYNAMICS Company, Ltd,

2927 LOMITA BOULEVARD + TORRANCE, CALIFORNIA 90500 U 6 A

August 14, 1980

State of Illinois // 74 ¢
Dept. of Public Health

535 West Jefferson Street
Springfield, Illinois 62761

Attention: Mr. Verdun Randolph
Dear Mr. Randolph:

* TELEFMONE (213) 329 5633 » TWX: 910.2347-6230 INDUSCO

On October 1, 1977, you were sent our Quarterly Report for the
ghowing one (1)
radioisotope source(s) having been sent to Bell Chemical Company,

quarter ending December 31, 1977,

411 North Wolcott, Chicago, Illinois

60622.

Please be advised that this source (s) has

that location and returned to our plant by our service techni-
cian. Please change your records accordingly.

Thank You.
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Yours very truly,

INDUSTRIAL DYNAMICS CO., LTD.
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(Miss) Alana Boudreau
Secretary to Fred L. Calhoun
President & Radiation Safety

Officer



